
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 01706 352000 - Email: ffn3@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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October 2023

THE GABLES

Dates for the Diary:
W/C MONDAY 4TH SEPTEMBER – HARVEST FESTIVAL

THURSDAY 5TH OCTOBER - SPACE DAY!
A day of fun learning about all things space! Can you make your own space costume?!

TUESDAY 17TH OCTOBER – RECYCLE CATWALK! 
Can you make your own recycled accessories from pre-used/pre-loved items, get ready 

to strut your stuff on the catwalk!
FRIDAY 27TH OCTOBER – HALLOWEEN MONSTER MASH

5:45pm – 7:15pm – tickets will go on sale on Monday 9th October

LOOK WHAT FUN WE HAVE BEEN HAVING..
The Little Lambs have enjoyed the sunshine that we have had over the past month, we enjoyed lots of time 
outside exploring our garden, looking for bugs, exploring different herbs in our mud kitchen and splish splashing 
in lots of water play and enjoying bubble babies! We have also been busy enhancing our sensory room ready 
for lots of new friends in the little lambs room to join.
The Farmers enjoyed celebrating ‘talk like a pirate day’, the children came to nursery dressed as pirates we 
enjoyed making our own parrots and pirate hats, experimenting with tea bags and coffee when making treasure 
maps, and then taking part in a nursery treasure hunt! 
We also had so much fun celebrating grandparents day at nursery with some of the children’s grandparents.
We enjoyed brunch with croissants, fruit toast, and scones with jam and clotted cream, fruit juice and tea.
Thank-you so much to all who donated towards our harvest hampers, the children had lots of fun decorating 
the boxes with autumn leaves, glitter and paint – these will be donated within our local community 

LOOK WHAT WE WILL BE DOING…
In October we will be continuing to invite parents in for our key-worker classes. Your child’s
key-worker will be in contact to arrange your session we will have some new friends joining 
us, so this will be a lovely opportunity to build some new friendships. We have lots of fun
activities planned including an arts and crafts session, baking class and bubble babies! We 
are also on the lookout for some new ‘Secret Readers’ in the Little Lambs and Farmers room. 
If you would like to take part, please speak to a member of staff!


